Kala Utsav 2020
Circular No. 1-Kala Utsav 2020

Greetings from the Kala Utsav team from NCERT.

You are aware that Kala Utsav 2020 is being conducted online using virtual platforms. This has
caused many queries which are relevant and need to be addressed for the smooth conduct of Kala
Utsav at District, State and at the National level. It is in this regard that we have scheduled a
video conference with all the SPDs (looking after Kala Utsav) of States and UTs an_d
commissioners/nodal officers of KVS and NVS. All Nodal Officers are requested to attend this
meeting. Details of Video Conference are, as given below:

Date : 17th November 2020
Time: 3:00 pm

Video Conferencing link to join the meeting will be shared through email and on WhatsApp
Group of SPDs.

Looking forward to the smooth conduct of Kala Utsav 2020.

Regards,

Dr. van!Sudhir
Prof. & Head, DEAA, NCERT
National Coordinator, Kala Utsav 2020



